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Contact Kari Sayler at 701-231-6841 or kari.sayler@ndsufoundation.com prior to the meeting date with questions or to request 
virtual instructions.   
 

North Dakota State University Foundation 
Executive Governing Board Retreat 

August 11, 2022 
 

The NDSU Foundation Executive Governing Board will meet for a retreat on August 11, 2022.   
 
August 11, 2022 – 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. CT 
The retreat will be held in the Boardroom/Hospitality Room at Thumper Pond, 300 Thumper Lodge 
Road, Ottertail, MN 56571.  Four topical areas will be discussed.  No decisions will be made. 
 
Post-Retreat Social Gathering – 5:00-7:00 p.m. CT 
Following the retreat, a social will be held where members of the NDSU Foundation Executive Governing 
Board, NDSU Foundation Nominating and Governance Committee, staff, and spouses/partners will be 
present.  The social will be held on the clubhouse patio at Thumper Pond, 300 Thumper Lodge Road, 
Ottertail, MN 56571.   
 
 
Executive Governing Board Members 
Stacey Ackerman, Chair  David Maring   Mike Vipond   
Neal Fisher   Hugh McDonald  NDSU President David Cook, ex-officio  
David Goodin   Keith Peltier   President/CEO John Glover, ex-officio 
Jenny Hopkins   David Olig    
Barb Jones   Chuck Ulmer 
 
Upcoming Executive Governing Board Regular Meetings:  
September 9, September 30, November 10, December 9 
 
 
 

 


